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Dear parents, 

September marked a momentous month for all teachers. Please join us in giving thanks to 

the amazing staff of RTM who tirelessly care for the little ones! Thank you also Rain Tree 

parents for preparing gifts and kind words for our teachers. 

September is the month that saw an increase in community transmissions as well. Based 

on the situation, the Early Childhood Development Agency (ECDA) revised and further 

tightened safe management measures at preschools. For example, to disallow parents 

and unnecessary visitors into the school premises as well as encourage work-from-home 

parents to keep children at home where possible. 

Elijah 
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The measures may inconvenience families but we seek your cooperation as it 

will slow down the transmissions and allow our healthcare system to cope. The 

upcoming weeks will be crucial and it is important that everyone is extra vigilant, 

taking all necessary precautions to protect our students, staff and loved ones. 

Sincerely, RTM Team 

 

If you have not done so,  

follow us on social media:        @rtmschoolhouse  Rain Tree Montessori Schoolhouse 
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Term 1 (January - March 2021) 

第一学期 (2021年 1月至 3月) 
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Rain Tree parents wished our 

teachers well with gifts. Our teachers 

were also treated to a delicious 

spread of food to show appreciation 

for their heart work! 
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We celebrated Mid-Autumn Festival in school through a slides 

presentation by our teachers. We also sang some songs and 

made a paper lantern. In the afternoon, we learnt about the 

different phases of the moon through Oreo cookies. What a 

delicious and fun activity, yum! 

  


